
 
 
 
 
 

The Monroe County Board of Commissioners is hereby accepting SEALED BIDS for the REMOVAL OF THE OLD 

CASTLEBERRY LOOP DAM.  

Sealed bids will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 27, 2017. Bids should be submitted in a sealed 

envelope clearly marked on the outside “SEALED BID-OLD CASTLEBERRY LOOP DAM REMOVAL” No faxed bids will 

be accepted. You may hand-deliver your bid to the Purchasing Department located at 52 West Chambers Street, 

Forsyth GA, or mail bids to the Monroe County Board of Commissioners, P.O. Box 189, Forsyth Georgia 31029. 

A Pre-bid Meeting will be held at the Project Site on Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 10:00 a.m.  

to discuss the scope of work which will include but not limited to the following: 

 Dam is to be removed until level with creek 
 A back slope is to be constructed at a minimum of a 45 degree angle 
 Discarded material can be used for dressing of the bank 
 Discarded material may have to be hauled off 
 

Bids will be opened publicly and read after 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, June 27, 2017. Bid tabulations will be presented to 

the Board of Commissioners at the next Commissioners meeting. 

Bids must be accompanied by a Certified Check or Bid Bond payable to Monroe County, for a sum not less than 5% 

of the total amount of the bid. Successful bidder will be required to provide Monroe County with a Certificate of 

Insurance for General Liability, Worker’s Compensation and E-verify. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ira Watts, Jr at (478) 994-7029. 

The Monroe County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive technicalities and 

or informalities, and award the bid(s) in the best interest of the citizens of Monroe County. 


